
Dear OSC Members, 
 
Please find below a response to the following action arising from OSC on 21

st
 Feb. 

 
Item 8 – Cabinet Member Questions – Cabinet Member for Finance and Sustainability 
 
Re. Q6 – Committee Members noted that some NHS services would be moving into the 4

th
 

Floor of River Park House and discussions were being held with other health partners about 
future sharing of office space. The Committee asked for a briefing note giving more detail 
about what NHS services would be moving into River Park House and other Haringey 
properties.  (Action No. 175.1) (Cllr Winskill) 
 
 
Natalie Cole 
Principal Committee Co-ordinator  
River Park House, 225 High Road,  
Wood Green, London N22 8HQ 
Tel. 8489 2919 
Fax. 8881 5218 

Please do not print this e-mail unless you really need to 

 
From: Shattock Jill  
Sent: 27 October 2011 12:37 

To: Williams Andrew; Baugh Carleen 
Subject: RE: Overview & Scrutiny Outstanding Actions 
 
As a result of the first stage of NHS transition (March 2-011) and the consequent impact on 
Haringey PCT, the shape of the NHS in Haringey changed. No NHS Services have been 
moved to River Park House, the staff that have moved are now what constitutes the Haringey 
Borough Presence, the terminology given to the local offices of the NHS North Central 
London cluster under whose auspices the NHS commissioning functions now operate. The 
provision of services part of Haringey PCT is now under the management of Whittington 
Health and I am not aware that any sites have changed since the transfer on 1

st
 April. 

 
Jill     
 

Jill Shattock 

Deputy Director - Clinical Commissioning Development 

Haringey Borough Office 

NHS North Central London 
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